
HB 2921


My husband and I strongly oppose HB 2921. 


This is an example of government overreach and an attempt to impose misguided 
social justice trends and unnecessary reporting demands on hospitals.  


This does nothing to lower costs or improve the quality of health care but adds to the 
burden of already understaffed hospitals. Imposing fines on understaffed facilities for 
late reporting of information that is not critical to ensuring quality care appears to be a 
self-serving income stream for an already bloated bureaucracy.   


As well as unnecessary, the proposed demand to report these demographics is 
counterproductive to ensuring a high quality workforce based on merit and not skin 
tone or sex. We thought this had been figured out 50 years ago.   


Surely our representatives have a better focus for their time and energy than coming up 
with more unnecessary and harmful red tape.


We urge you to vote NO on HB 2921.


